Outdoor Movie Party

Our community’s social director has been working
hard to bring the larger southeast communities
together by organizing a Big Fun Family BBQ &
Outdoor Movie Party.

Saturday, October 1, 1-8 pm

See back of this newsletter for the exciting details.

Scout Bottle Drive

Please save your cans and bottles to donate to the
70th Gold Bar Beavers, Cubs and Scouts. They will
be holding their Spring Bottle Drive on

Saturday, Oct 15th

at Fulton Place Community Hall. Proceeds from
Bottle Drives are used to pay camp fees, badges and
field trips for the youth.
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The building committee has been working long hours trying to get approval to proceed
with hall repairs and renovations, and raising funds. The hall roof is tentatively scheduled
for repair in October and then, depending on the state of the hall once that is complete,
engineering drawings and conceptual approval should follow. This will make it possible
to begin construction on the hall in the spring. The hall committee has been at work
many years already and would welcome new volunteers. Email sondi@telus.net for con-
tact info or info on how to donate to the building fund.

Unfortunately we are no longer able to use the rink shack so there will
not be hockey or recreational rinks at Gold Bar Community League this
winter. This will be disappointing for many but we have an improved
rink shack to look forward to.
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All residents of Capilano, Fulton, Forest and Terrace Heights, Hardisty and Gold Bar
communities are invited to attend...

The sotffeast Cnaunifies’
Big Fun Family BBQ
& Outdoor Mevie Party

Saturday, October |, 20l
100 - 800 pm

At the Fulton Community League Field (61 St. and 103A Ave.)

FREE Thistle Hill Farm Petting Zoo (1 - 5pm)

FREE Jumpy things ® FREE Inflatable Sumo Wrestling

Dynamo Dogs Agility Demonstration at 2 + 4 pm

FREE Fresh Air Cinema family movie at dusk 22x13 foot screen

Cash BBQ by Young Life

RSVP: Great prizes for letting us know your intention to attend the party before Sep.
27th. Email rtlisowski@shaw.ca or call Ronda at 780-465-3096 to be entered to win a
Nintendo Wii or a $100.00 Wal-Mart gift card. Must be in attendance to win.

FOOD BANK DONATION: Drop off a donation for the Edmonton Food Bank and be
entered in a draw for a $50.00 Wal-Mart card.

All community league memberships on sale from 430-630pm in hall.




Coffee Time

The community is invited to come enjoy some free
coffee and homemade goodies while having the
opportunity to visit with others. This event is for all
ages!

Hope Lutheran Church (5104 - 106 Ave)

3rd Tuesday of Each Month: 9:30 - 11am
Sept. 20, Oct. 18, Nov. 15

For more info, call 466-8502, email
hope-lutheran@shaw.ca, or check out our website at
www.hope-lutheran.ca

Fulton Place Skating Club

Fulton Place Skating Club is now taking registra-
tions for 2011-2012 seasonal skating programs.
Please note:

KIDSKATE & FUNSKATE classes have moved to
Sunday afternoons at Kenilworth Arena.

POWERSKATING classes remain on Monday &
Tuesday at Michael Cameron Arena, however, we
do not have any classes at TCRC (Terwilliger.)

You may now register online at www.fpsc.co

Upcoming Bingo Dates

Please call Lorna @ (780) 465-5594.

Fort Road Bingo Hall

Thursday, September 22 - afternoon & evening
Tuesday, November 22 - afternoon & evening

Parkway Bingo Hall

Tuesday, September 27 - evening & late night
Sunday, October 30 - evening & late night SPECIAL
Friday, November 25 - evening & late night

Community League Membership
2011/2012 Memberships are now available.

Fees are as follows per household:

Family - $20.00
Adult - $10.00
Senior - $5.00

We are always looking for new canvassers to ensure
all home in the Gold Bar area are canvassed. Please
consider canvassing a route. A route has on average
25 homes. If you have any questions about signing
up for a route please feel free to contact Linda at
780-463-9881.

With your membership you receive:

Free Community Swim!

Starting in October, Bonnie Doon pool puts on free
Community swims for all ages for all Community
League Members. Just show your membership pass
to get in! Please check the pool schedule for day
and time.

Community League Wellness Program!

Present your valid Gold Bar Community League
Membership at any City of Edmonton Leisure,
Sports and Fitness Facility and choose from the fol-
lowing Community League Wellness products:

Annual Pass: Community League Members receive
a 20% discount on Child, Youth, Adult, Senior and
Family Annual Passes! (What a deal!)

Multi-Admission Pass: Community League
Members receive a 15% discount on our already
discounted multi-admission pass (10+ visits)

Gold Bar Seniors’ Tea

All seniors living in Gold Bar Community are invit-
ed to come to enjoy an afternoon of socializing,
refreshments, and entertainment.

Save the date: Wednesday, October 26.

The tea will be held from 1 - 3:30 pm at Fulton
Hall. The entertainment will feature musical chil-
dren and agile dogs. It’s not to be missed.

Seniors' Housing Forum

The Seniors Association of Greater Edmonton
(Sage), in partnership with key community stake-
holders, is presenting a one-day Seniors' Housing
Forum for the general public, free of charge! The
goal of the Forum is to educate participants about
the range of housing options and community
resources available for older adults and to guide
individuals in planning appropriate future housing
for themselves and/or significant others. This is the
fifth time the Seniors’ Housing Forum has been
held, with participant attendance in past years rang-
ing between 300-400 and an average of 40
exhibitors in attendance.

September 24th, 2011
9:00am - 3:00pm

Central Lions Seniors Recreation Centre
1113-113 Street, Edmonton, AB

Register for free by phoning 780 423 5510, ext. 310

Complimentary on-site lunch. Coffee and tea will
also be served. Free parking available on site.

Website: http://seniorshousingforum.blogspot.com

Edmonton Transit for Seniors

ETS Travel Training, through our Mobility Choices
Travel Training Program, is a customized program
designed to meet the needs of the individual or
group that participates, and ranges from introduc-
tory sessions on accessing information on our tran-
sit system (how to read route schedules, get infor-

mation from our Call Centre, or access information
through our website), vehicle demonstrations
(home visits with a bus to help with familiarization
of bus use and how to use the accessible features,
with or without mobility aids), safety and security
information (including the bus driver as Safe
Stranger), and trip planning and practical travel
(including companioned bus travel and shadowed
bus travel). We provide the program to seniors, and
persons with mobility challenges (physical, cogni-
tive, developmental, emotional), as well as newcom-
ers (immigrants, etc) training as well. We also offer
training and information sessions to representatives
of senior- and disability-serving organizations, as
well as to caregivers and advocates. This free pro-
gram is available any day of the week, and more
information or bookings can be handled through
our Travel Training office at 780-496-3000, or at
ETSTraveltraining@edmonton.ca

Our Condolences

On July 25, 2011, Mr. Andrew Henry Moisey of
Gold Bar passed away at the age of 84 years. He
lived in our community for over 40 years and was
one of the original house owners.

Andrew is survived by his loving wife, Anne and
one son, Kenneth (Donna) of Raleigh, North
Carolina.

Gold Bar Communications

Please e-mail submissions to sondi@telus.net or
call Sondi at 780-468-2237 by OCTOBER 3 for the
newsletter, or for South East Voice by OCT.13.

To post a message on the community sign located
at 106 Ave. & 47 St., please e-mail Stacey at
stacey.GoldBar@hotmail.com or call 780-465-0486.

To send a donation to the Building Committee, or
any correspondence, please mail to:

Gold Bar Community League

P.O Box 38124 Capilano

10155-50 St. Edmonton, AB T6A 3Y6



